
Dear Parents/ Guardians 

Curtailment of School Hours and School Holiday for GE2025 

In view of the upcoming General Elections, the school will be making the following 
arrangements: 

1. Curtailment of School Hours – Friday, 2 May 2025 

 Students are to report to school as usual at 7.30 a.m. on that day and will be 
dismissed based on the staggered timings below. Kindly ensure that arrangement is 
made for your child/ward. For students taking the school bus, the school bus 
operators have been informed of the dismissal time. 

• Primary 1 and 2: 10.25 a.m. 

• Primary 3 and 4: 10.30 a.m. 

• Primary 5 and 6: 10.35 a.m. 

Lessons will follow the usual Friday timetable for periods 1 to 7. As the school 
canteen will not be open on that day, students are encouraged to have their 
breakfast before coming to school.  Students will have a Take 5 in class at about 9 
a.m. Please ensure that your child brings along a light snack. 

2. Student Care Centre and General Office Operations – Friday, 2 May 2025 

• The Student Care Centre (Little Professor) will remain open until 6.00 p.m.. 

• The General Office will close earlier, at 12.00 noon. 

3. Polling Day and School Holiday 

Polling Day, which falls on Saturday, 3 May 2025, is a public holiday. As this public 
holiday falls on a Saturday, Monday, 5 May 2025, will be a school holiday (off-in-lieu) 
for all staff and students. The school will resume on Tuesday, 6 May 2025. 

We seek your support and understanding for the adjustments made. Please feel free 
to contact the General Office should you have any queries. Thank you. 

Regards 

Mrs Theresa Hong 

Principal 

 


